



U.S. Department of Transportation

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

To Tire Pressure Study Participant:

The United States Department of Transportation, in cooperation with gas stations in your community, is conducting a survey to measure actual passenger vehicle tire pressure.

The survey is voluntary. Your answers will be kept private, used only for statistical purposes, and protected to the full extent of the law.

It takes about five minutes to complete.

Your permission is requested to take measurements of your vehicle's tire pressures and ask a few basic questions about your vehicle.

Your name and any other personal information will not be recorded in the study.

After taking and recording the pressure in each of your four tires, you will receive a card which shows your vehicle's tire pressures recorded today, the manufacturer's recommended tire pressure and safety tips regarding the safe care of your tires.

Thank you for your participation.



